
Half Moon Bay Little League Snack Bar  
 
 
The successful operation of the Snack Bar is due to the contributions of 
parent volunteers!  So, on behalf of HMB Little League, thank you for caring 
and participating in our community and our league!   
 

• To operate the Snack Bar, there should be 5 adults from the teams 
that are scheduled to play their games on Saturday (and a few 
Sundays). The Snack Bar duties are assigned through your Team 
Parent once the game schedule is finalized. Volunteers for Snack Bar 
may be needed during play-offs, tournaments, etc.  
 

• Shift hours are longer than the scheduled game to allow for set up 
and clean up, as well as between games when everyone seems 
hungry or thirsty.  The Snack Bar Supervisor (HMBLL Board Member) 
will coordinate each transition between games. Please report to the 
Snack Bar 30 minutes BEFORE your scheduled game time (e.g., 
8:30AM game scheduled, arrive at 8:00AM). Please plan to stay at 
least 30 minutes after your game if it is not the last game of the day. If 
you are working the last game, we ask that you stay until the Snack 
Bar is cleaned and locked up. We know this can be hard, especially if 
you have small children, so in advance, thank you! 
 

• If you need to change your Snack Bar duty date, please try to work it 
out with someone on your team and/or or through your Team Parent. 
Please forward all changes to hmbllbaseball@gmail.com so the 
schedule can be updated. 
 

• In the event of a rain out/delay the individual’s assigned shack duty 
during a rain out/delay is responsible for that game when it resumes 
or when it is rescheduled. Please check with your coach for that date 
and time. 
 

• Long hair must be tied back and please wear closed-toe shoes. 
Children under the age of 16 are NOT permitted inside the Snack Bar 
at any time. These regulations are a mandated order per the 
Department of the San Mateo County Health Environmental Services.  

 

mailto:hmbllbaseball@gmail.com


• Instructions for the actual tasks (e.g., making popcorn, operating the 
register, prices, etc.) will be provided at the Snack Bar. This is fun 
work! And a great way to meet a lot of the families in the league! 
 

• The Snack Bar and the League count on you! Besides the food 
service we provide to players and families, we are the primary 
fundraiser for the league.  
 

If any questions should arise, please do not hesitate to reach out! 
 

Thank you, 
 
Jody Miller, 510-919-5821 
 
Darla Cunha, 650-484-6466  
 
 
www.hmbbaseball.org    
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.hmbbaseball.org/

